
25 September 1979

Mr Michael Fernandes 
Chairman
Eye Level Gallery 
1672 Barrington Street 
Halifax, Nova Scotia

Dear Michael:

Thank you very kindly for your letter of 21 September. I am, of 
course, very pleased by the honor of being a member of Eye Level's 
Board of Directors. It ij3 an honor, I am gratful of the trust which 
has been extended to me. I too look foward to a great season and 
to final approval of Article as well.
I await meeting with you,

Most Sincerely,

John murchie
1819 Hollis Street
Halifax, Nova Scotia

cc Marina Stewart


